
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
WRTD FY2018 Budget 

  
The Windham Region Transit District (WRTD) will hold a 
public hearing on the proposed Windham Region Transit 
District budget for fiscal year 2018 on Wednesday, May 31, 
2017, at 5:00p.m. at the WRTD office, 28 South Frontage Rd, 
Mansfield Center, CT. A copy of the proposed budget is 
available for review at WRTD, on WRTD.org, and can be 
mailed on request. Written comments may also be submitted 
in advance of the hearing. Mail to WRTD, c/o Lisa Seymour, 
Finance Director or email lseymour@wrtd.org. 


